
MEETING DATES AND TIMES 2020 
 

The Shire of Westonia hereby gives notice that 

the following dates, times and places of its 

Ordinary Meetings for the 2020 calendar year. 

Ordinary Council meetings: 

February – Thursday 20th March – Thursday 19th  

April – Thursday 16th   May – Thursday 21st  

June – Thursday 18th   July – Thursday 16th  

August – Thursday 20th  September–Thurs 17th  

October – Thursday 15th  November–Thurs 19th   

December – Thursday 17th; 

with all meetings commencing at 3.30pm in the 

Council Chamber, Wolfram Street, Westonia. 

 

The Audit Committee meetings is at this stage 

proposed for the following dates: 

April – Thursday 16th 

August – Thursday 20th 

October – Thursday 15th 

Thursday 17th December 2020; at 3.00pm in the 

Council Chamber. 

 

 

FUTURE 

DROUGHT FUND - HAVE YOUR SAY  

From July 2020, the Future Drought Fund will 

allocate $100 million each year for projects that 

strengthen resilience, preparedness and 

response to the impacts of inevitable future 

droughts. 

Have your say on how the Fund can help farm 

businesses and communities build drought 

resilience. 

Complete an online submission or register to 

attend a face to face session. 

There is to be a public consultation held in 

Merredin on November 12. 

Shire of Westonia 

Council News 
fortnightly information from us to you 13th November 2019 
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Governance Update 

Primary Care Nurse Practitioner 

LAURA BLACK 

NEXT VISIT Thurs  21st Nov  2019  

9.00am—2.00 pm  

Booking made through 

SHIRE ADMIN on (08) 9046 7063 

DR OLGA WARD 
MBBS, FRACGP, GDRGP, FARGP  

Procedural Surgical GP Westonia 

 

SHIRE ADMIN on (08) 9046 7063 

Consulting Dates 2019 (Monday’s) 

Olga’s regular appointments will resume on the 

following dates:  2 December 2019 
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Valda Antonio 
Shire of Westonia Councillors 
and Staff wish to extend our 

Deepest Sympathy to Peter and 
Jocelyn, Brad and Toni, Ric and 
Fiona, Glenn and Sonia and the 
extended Antonio Family after 
the passing of their mother & 

grandmother. 

Alma (Mim) Rees 

To Terri, Donna and Johnny, Geoff, 

Victor and Vanessa and Families, Shire 

of Westonia Councillors and Staff wish 

to extend our Deepest Sympathy, we 

Wish you moments of peace and 

comfort as you remember. 

 

HOW DO I ..         ...report an unsightly property? 

We all share a responsibility to keep our own property neat and tidy. This is especially so heading into summer, when long 

grass and rubbish can pose a fire hazard. Under Council’s Local Laws, property owners are required to maintain their 

properties so they are not unsightly, dangerous or detrimental to the amenity of the neighbourhood. If you have concerns 

about an unsightly property in your neighbourhood, please contact us. Shire staff will inspect the property and, if found to be 

unsightly, will ask the property owner to clean it up. Fines are applied if the property owner ignores the initial request to clean 

up. 

The Shire of Westonia 

will close at 12pm on 

Tuesday 24th 

December 2019 and 

reopen on Monday 6th 

2020.  

SORRY the Shire Office 

will be CLOSED from 

11am on Friday 15th 

November 2019 



 

 
 

Planned Outage Notification 

The Water supply will interrupted in the 

following location 

 

Area : Westonia Townsite 

Start Time Friday 15th Nov 2019 at 05.00am 

End Time Friday 15th Nov 2019 at 09.00am 

 

Thanks for you patience while we carry out 

these works.  
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Roadworks 

The construction crew have commenced works on the 

Boodarockin Road sealing project. With a contribution 

from Ramelius the full 38km section of Boodarockin 

Road will be sealed 7.5m wide with a 2 coat bitumen 

seal. A 7km section of Boodarockin Road has been 

transformed with  Bitumen Seal the following 31Kms to 

come. A reminder to all road users to please adhere to 

the road signage, particularly speed limits during this 

time. 

Works Around Our Shire 

Community Nursery  19 Nov 2019 

Council require the help of community 

members to repot seedlings, If you are 

able to help please Contact Shirl on 

90467063  alternatively email 

library@westonia.wa.gov.au .  

Everyone is welcome! 

NOW OPEN 
 

WESTONIA SWIMMING POOL 
 
Opening hours for the season will be: 
Monday, Wednesday, Thursday, Friday - 3 to 7pm 
(school holidays) – 11am to 7pm 
Tuesday – closed 
Weekends – 11am to 7pm 
Public Holidays – 11am – 7pm 


